RECREATION

City plans
public meeting
on proposed
aquatic center

Staff Reports

orOVILLE » City officials are
reaching out to the community
to attend a meeting next month
and provide input on a proposed
aquatic center.

The Supplemental Benefits
Fund steering committee have
been talking about building a ma-
jor swimming and athleties out-
let in the area for several months.

Last February, the SBF commit-
tee approved a grant for a land-
scape and architectural design.

One proposed site is near the
North Thermalito Forebay. The
project is separate from the ex-
isting Forebay Aquatic Center.
~ Officials have said previously

that the project would cost a lot,
but SBF coordinator Bob Marcin-
iak indicaled recently that the
funding may be available within
six months te 18 months, when-
ever the Oroville Dam Faeility re-
licensing process is complete.

There will be two meetings on
from 3:30-5 p.m. and 6:30-8 p.m.
on Dee. 10 at the Monday Club,
2585 Maontgomery St

Light refreshments will be
served.

Tor information, contact Bob

Mareiniak at 538-2518.
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